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Dear Community Support and Services Committee 

It is extremely concerning that our Queensland government is looking to extend the State of Emergency 
until October!!     
What in the world is going on?? 
We are seeing so many countries now relaxing ALL mandates and restrictions, but here in Australia it is the 
opposite! 
So many small businesses have been struggling since Lock downs were in place. 
Is 
this really what government want to see happening? The time has come  
for life to return to relative normal, although life may never be  
exactly as it was before, we need to let everyone get back to some type  
of normality. 

People, 
whom for whatever personal reason,  have chosen not to be vaccinated,  
SHOULD NOT BE PENALISED ANY LONGER. They have bills to pay, children to 
feed and WANT TO RETURN TO WORK. 

There are thousands of professionals who want to go back to doing what they love and are good at. 
THE 
TIME IS NOW to put an end to segregation and the mandates which are not 
serving any useful purpose now that masks are off and international  
borders are open. 

Extending 
the State of Emergency just paves the way for restrictions to continue 
and many people will not cope.....lives will be lost, homes will be lost 
and for what genuine purpose?? 
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Queensland 
government has lost touch with everyday Aussies, and things need to  
change for the benefit of all in our state of Queensland. 
 
PLEASE stand up for the everyday people before this SOE is extended. 
Regards 
Carole Lemon 
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